
In the hustle and bustle of 

daily life, finding time for 

self-care can often take a 

backseat. Recently, mem-

bers from our community 

decided to prioritize their 

well-being with a delight-

ful outing to a local nail 

salon. This event not only 

provided a chance to un-

wind but also fostered 

connections among 

neighbors! 

 

Your hard work and attention to detail keep our environment 

clean, safe, and welcoming. Whether it's making sure every room 

is spotless or ensuring that common areas are inviting, your efforts 

do not go unnoticed. You play a vital role in creating a pleasant 

experience for everyone.  



Happy Birthday 
 

Residents: 

Katherine L.    10/1 

Ruby C.    10/4 

Alice H.    10/7 

Evans H.    10/11 

Casey G.    10/12 

Dorothy R.    10/13  

Debra B.    10/17  

Mary M.    10/24 

Carroll D.    10/24 

Beverly L.    10/25 

Melba D.    10/29 

Martha S.    10/29 

Tachilia Mitchelle  
is a proud single mom to 

three amazing kids: Kourtni, 
Tor'onta, and T'ynaj. Ms. 

Tachilia began her journey 
with Pelican Pointe in 2019. 
When she’s  not working, I 

love to take long walks, 
cheer on my kids at their 

sporting events, and 
create lasting memories on 

vacations with my family 
and my significant other. I’ll 

admit, I’m a bit of a workaholic, but I always make 
time for my favorite pastime: BINGO! Congratulations 

on being chosen as the Employee of the Month!  

Ms. Kibodeaux 
  

loves savoring her coffee 

and Coke, enjoying a piece 

of chewing gum, sharing 

delightful stories about her 

beloved pet dog, Mason, 

and cherishing visits from her 

family. Thank you for making 

Pelican Pointe your home! 

Congratulations on being 

chosen as Resident of the 

Month!  

Fried Chicken | French Fries | Cream Corn  

Dinner Roll | Chocolate Cake  

Happy Anniversary 
Please join us in congratulating the                     

following employees who are celebrating              

a work anniversary this month! 

 

Melisha Porter  10/1 10 years 

Todd Cole   10/1 19 years 

Melanie Freeman  10/4 31 years 

Betty Moore   10/6 2  years  

Latoya Davis    10/7 9 years  

Jackie Smith    10/11   1 year 

Happy Birthday 
 

Employees: 

Sheila Johnson   10/1 

Tonya Domangue   10/5 

Ashley Morvant    10/6 

Eden Bolden     10/7 

Katie Vallery    10/8 

Roshanda Mouton    10/9 

Wendy Vice    10/10 

Paulette Breaux   10/12 

Mellisa Maxwell    10/12 

Joan Morrison-Malveaux  10/14 

Kimberly Jack   10/15 

Jessica Williams   10/19 

Silvia Coleman    10/21 

Maxine Hardy   10/22 

Brittany Ames   10/22 

Edith Campbell   10/28 

Caroline Boden    10/28 

Alyson Batiste    10/29 

Darnell Kohlenberg   10/30 

 

 



We are delighted to announce that Sheila B. Johnson, RN, has 

joined Pelican Pointe as our new Director of Nursing! With over 18 

years of experience in long-term care, Sheila brings a wealth of 

knowledge and expertise to our team. 

Known for her energetic spirit, kindness, and compassionate 

approach, Sheila is deeply committed to providing the highest 

quality of care. Her passion for making a meaningful impact in the 

lives of residents truly sets her apart. 

Sheila's journey in long-term care began as a floor nurse, where 

she quickly showcased her talent and dedication. She advanced 

through various roles, including Assistant Director of Nursing 

(ADON), Director of Nursing (DON), and ultimately, Nursing Home 

Administrator. Throughout her career, her commitment to treating every resident with respect and 

dignity has remained a cornerstone of her professional philosophy. 

With her rich experience and innate compassion, Sheila is poised to be a thoughtful leader and a 

tremendous asset to Pelican Pointe. Please join us in warmly welcoming Sheila to the Pelican 

Pointe family! We are excited to have her on board and look forward to the positive changes she 

will bring. 

 

 

We are excited to highlight the incredi-

ble talent of Ms. Jackie Cherime, who 

has been captivating us with her stun-

ning clay art creations! With a passion 

for creativity and a keen eye for detail, 

Ms. Jackie has transformed simple clay 

into breathtaking pieces that bring joy 

and inspiration to our community.  



 

A heartfelt thank you to our dedicated IT profession-

als, Shawn Parker and Michael Bordelon. These two work 

tirelessly throughout the year to ensure our computers, 

software, and technical equipment operate at peak 

performance 24/7.  

 

We truly appreciate their commitment to safeguarding 

us from tech-related challenges, their prompt responses 

to our technical needs, and their unwavering patience 

and professionalism. Your efforts make a significant dif-

ference in our daily operations!  

 


